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Traffic Advisory: Westbound I-4 Rest Area East of S.R. 434 to Close 

Overnight July 31 

SEMINOLE COUNTY, Fla. – Motorists are advised that the Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) will close the exit and entrance ramps to the westbound 

Interstate 4 (I-4) rest area facility in Seminole County, located east of State Road (S.R.) 

434, overnight on Thursday, July 31. This closure is necessary for road work. 

The closure will begin as early as 10 p.m. and is expected to reopen by 5 a.m. the 

following morning of Friday, August 1. The rest area will be inaccessible during this 

time.  

FDOT advises motorists to follow all posted detour signs. Construction schedules are 

subject to change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.  

For more information, visit the project website at CFLRoads.com/project/448520-2.  

Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT Public Information Office at FDOT 

D5COMM@dot.state.fl.us or by phone at (386) 943-5593. 
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